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Birders’ Night  
Programs at Birders’ Night will take a break over the Summer.  Look for 
announcements when it resumes in the Fall. 
 
Membership Committee Chair Still Needed 
This is a great opportunity for someone needing to fulfill their volunteer  longing 
requirement. There is a great cadre of seasoned folks who have worked with the 
membership organizing tasks for quite a while.  What is needed is some new blood 
to get involved with the community, the Member Planet program, and bring some 
vision to growing the organization. If you are interested in finding out more about 
this position, please contact ecaudubon@gmail.com  and put the word 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE on the subject line.  
 
Kestrel Camera 
The Kestrel Cam has become a Northern Flicker Cam for this season.  It is still fun 
to see the process of feeding those hungry mouths.  View it here. 
 

Crooked River Wetlands Walks 

Wetlands Walks have resumed.  Go to this link where you will find more details for 
the guided bird walks at the Wetlands.	

 
Golden Eagle by Amanda 

GOOD BIRDING! 
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